



Liverpool Yacht Club Tranmere Sailing Club



Amendments

LBC1: 11th of March

2018-02, March 5th 2018

With great reluctance we have decided to postpone this race.

We were aware that the tide times would be tight, requiring boats to lock in and out at near high water.

Given the lock problems experienced on Sunday we have decided that it would be prudent to not hold this event in case the lock failed again. If it did fail then it's likely that the on call engineer could not make it to the lock in time to lock out or more importantly lock back in.